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Public Hearing Comment Form 

Questions or More Information (301) 645-0555 

Name 
Eric Kilpatrick  

Address 
16183 Cobb Island Road 
Newburg, Md 20664 

Phone 

Email 

Are you: 
Against Topic 

Comment 
If you take a look at stats, it shows mask do not work. PG county never stoped and the rate is higher then counties that don’t have a 
mandate. If you feel like it helps you should wear one. If the mask mandate comes back, I will be shopping in king George county va. 
There is no mask mandate there. My family has already had covid. CDC has already said cloth masks don’t stop the spread.  
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